
Dear Parents, 

As September ends and we start October, I am so happy how well all your 

children have been doing in Technology! The Tigers have been doing 

amazing learning how to use and explore the iPads. The Zebras, Cardinals, 

Dragonflies, and Hummingbirds began learning about the mouse and how 

to hold one properly. We practiced coordination with movement of the 

mouse, clicking, and click and dragging through many different 

interactive activities. The children enjoyed getting to start their own 

“Learning Path” on the iPads through the ABCMouse.com app. 

In October, I will start incorporating what the children are learning in the 

classroom into the Technology Curriculum as often as possible to show 

the children there are more resources to help them learn at their own pace. 

The Zebra, Cardinals, Dragonflies and Hummingbirds will be using the 

letters in their name to begin learning a new part of a computer, the 

keyboard. The Tigers will explore some of Eric Carle story book apps as 

they adjust to handling the iPads. As a reminder, all the activities are 

based on the skills of the individual child. 

If you are curious about the activities or apps the children are using in 

Technology, please feel free to ask or email me any questions.  

I am so proud of all the children and their developing skills in our 

Technology class. As we continue to learn more about iPads and 

computers and how to use them, I hope the children are sharing with you 

all they have learned.  

In His Name,  

Sarah Benson 
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Communication 

is key! 

 

I hope your 

children share with 

you all they learn at 

school. If not, ask 

them! 

 

  

 

If you ever have 

any questions, 

ideas or concerns, 

please feel free to 

email me at 

sbenson@dayonech

ristianacademy.org. 
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